Dike, Darlene

From: Chris Whitehouse

Sent: 15 November 2015 23:50

To: Planning

Cc: Flora Whitehouse

Subject: Comments on Planning Application
FAO Kate Phillips

With Reference to Planning applications at the White Horse, 154 Fleet Road, NW3 2QX:

Ref: 2015/5946/A
Ref: 2015/4496/P

We are the owners of Flat 3, 154a Fleet Road, above the White Horse Pub, so these planned changes
directly impact the value of our property.

We have no issue with the installation of retractable awnings and display of non-illuminated signs on
retractable awnings on both street-facing elevations of the White Horse public house, as long as they are not
colourful, only black and white in design, and in keeping with the style of the property and that enhance the
appearance of the property.

We would not be happy if the awnings encourage drinking and smoking outside the White Horse public
house as this will increase the smoke and noise pollution that comes in our flat windows.

Please confirm that the pub has no license for alcoholic drinking outside on the street pavement, except in
its own gated private garden.

Thanks

Chris & Flora Whitehouse



